


 
Please note for the 2023/2024 year $2,598,484 of the total cost is related to capital expenditure.
 
And more generally  - has recruitment got any easier?
No. It has been challenging to attract and retain skilled staff in Westport, largely due to its remote location
and limited local talent pool.
 
Are you trying to reduce consultant use?
Yes, most definitely. We have made permanent appointments this year that were previously occupied by
Contractors.

 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.  Information
about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.
 
If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact the Buller District Council by return
email to lgoima@bdc.govt.nz.
 
Please note that it is our policy to proactively release our responses to official information requests where
possible. Our response to your request may be published at https://bullerdc.govt.nz/district-council/your-
council/request-for-official-information/responses-to-lgoima-requests/  with your personal information
removed.
 
Kind regards
 
Paul Numan  | Group Manager Corporate Services
Email Paul.Numan@bdc.govt.nz
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Email Disclaimer: This correspondence is for the named person's use only. It may contain confidential or legally privileged information
or both. No confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by any mistransmission. If you receive this correspondence in error, please
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